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Comments: I oppose removal of the roadless rule in the Tongass National Forest. The removal of this rule would

open the area to more activities that will harm the health of the salmon fisheries. These fisheries are significant

contributors tot he economy and welfare to the people of Alaska and to industries around the world that depend

upon the health of the native salmon fishery.

 

 

 

I also believe that introduction of roads will increase sedimentation and reduce the productivity of salmon

streams.

 

 

 

Please do not change the existing rules that are protecting the Tongass National Forest.
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